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Overview 

Under current law, county auditors are required to mail a notice of registration to 

all voters who registered in a polling place on election day.  This bill requires 

each county auditor to provide the secretary of state with certain data related to 

the number of notices that were returned as undeliverable.   

In addition to the total number of undeliverable notices, the data must itemize 

notices that were undeliverable for a reason that the county auditor could 

determine, and notices that were undeliverable for a reason that the county auditor 

could not determine. 

The secretary must use this information to submit a report to the legislature by 

March 1 of each odd-numbered year. 

 


